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Ma'Ayn Johnson

From: noreply@scag.ca.gov
Sent: Thursday, February 6, 2020 12:39 PM
To: Ma'Ayn Johnson
Subject: High density housing

Customer Name : Steve Davey  
 
Customer Email Address :   
 
Message : Totally opposed to state demand for massive increase in high density housing for low, very low 
income and homeless in Yorba Linda. This is nothing more than state run socialism forcing itself on local 
municipalities. The state caused this problem through unrestricted population growth that outstripped 
infrastructure and housing. Now they expect the citizens of California to except the socialist solutions to rectify 
their mismanagement.  




